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Hi everyone and have a great Thanksgiving.  WE have so much to be thankful for, specially to live in 

this great country.  Happy Thanksgiving to you and your family and friends!  We finally see the light, to 

get rid of COVID, and will always remember Thanksgiving, 2020.   

 

A look back to 1982.  Back row: Dr. Siegel, in practice in A and I in Tampa; Dr. Samuel Bukantz 

(deceased), the founder of the Division, 1973; me, youthful me; Saber Samaan, PhD in pharmacology 

and at Florida A and M; Dr. Roger Fox, the blond now silver fox; Dr. Gerry Bucholtz, retired from 

private practice in Wisconsin and now living in Tampa.      

 

Front row:  Dr. John J. Stablein, deceased and the life of the Division at that time, along with Dr. Fox; 

Dr. Sadahiro Asai, today hospital director in Japan; Judy Bien, one of our secretarial assistances at the 

time and living in Tampa; Steve Louie, in practice here in Florida; Irene Baird-Warren, who ran the 

clinical research program at the time and living in Tampa; and Ginger Montuoro, who was also a 

secretarial associate, now living in Ohio.   

 

My how time flies, and again,  have a wonderful Virtual Thanksgiving with family and friends. From all 

of us in the Division.   
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